South Bondi / Watson Precinct Minutes

 
South Bondi/Watson/Tamarama Precinct Meeting 8 October 2008
 
Minutes
 
 
Apologies: Councillor Tony Kay, Colin Peacock
 
- Benevolent Society Development Project Ocean Street 
  Council officers have inspected the site. (Sally Betts)
 
- Ocean St and Bondi Road Traffic Lights
  appreciation expressed for the lights being synchronised and it is an
   improvement to crossing Bondi road safely.
 
General Business
Question was asked about when the Sculpture by the Sea was starting.
 
Precinct Boundaries was raised as a topic for further discussion ie where are we at? This issue had not being yet finalised and further discussion to be had at the next meeting.
 
New Plan has been proposed for alcohol free zone at Bondi Beach.
 
Mayor Sally Betts informed the group that the cleaning of roads will be increased for the period of October to March ie. There will be two shifts operating during am and pm to cover the summer period.
 
Also mentioned that Waverley Park Pavilion rebuild project is in draft stage.
 
Meeting Closed
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